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Dear Wellington-Napoleon R-IX School District Family,

I hope you and your family are having a great summer. I am wanting to let you know of an important
update regarding the school district's student information system. Our previous student information
system vendor, Tyler SIS, is phasing out of the education market, which means all of their customers had
to make a change and select a new platform. After careful consideration and evaluation, we have decided
to transition to a new system called TeacherEase (Common Goal Systems) for the 2024-2025 school year.

You will no longer be able to access your child’s account in Tyler SIS. All records and information are

being saved and will be transferred to TeacherEase. We will be sending you detailed instructions on how

to create your TeacherEase account and access the parent portal. Additionally we will be transitioning to

online student 1eglstrauon for the 2024-2025 school year. Please look for an email on Monday, July 22
eply acherease.com detailing account setup and online enrollment instructions.

Teacher Ease offers a secure online portal that allows you to access your child's grades, attendance
records, and assignments. This feature will enable you to stay up-to-date on their academic progress and
make informed decisions regarding their education. They offer a mobile website and application for i0S
and Android devices, allowing you to access information about your child's education anytime, anywhere.

We understand that any change in systems can be challenging, but we are committed to ensuring a smooth
transition for parents and guardians. We are confident that TeacherEase will enhance our ability to serve
you and your child’s education. We appreciate your support and understanding during this transition
period. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact (nfo(
office at 816-240-2621 ext. 258.

mtigers.net or call the technology

We’re looking forward to a successful transition and an overall improved user experience with
TeacherEase. As always, thank you for your continued support of our students, staff, and school district.

Yours in Education,

Brad Briscoe Ed.
Superintendent
Wellington-Napoleon R-IX

bbriscoe(dwnilgers.net




